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BBC Children in Need Fundraising

Dear Parents/Guardians,
As you may already know, Friday 17th November is this year’s BBC Children in Need Appeal. This year schools across the nation will be getting involved with the Pudsey Bearpees Challenge to raise money for BBC Children in Need. Joe Wicks is challenging schools to get pupils to complete 1,000 Bearpees across next Week, every day from Monday 13th to Friday 17th November!
This is where we need your help!

We are asking the children to come to school dressed in either Pudsey merchandise or own clothes for a donation of £1. 
We are also going to have a competition for a chance to win a prize. The competition will be to design your own Children in Need T-Shirt.  There will be a 1st prize, 2nd price and a 3rd prize. So get creative!
Let’s help make a big difference to the lives of children across the UK. 

Thank you for your continued support.
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Yours faithfully,

Sports Ambassadors & School Council
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